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Finding God in Daily Life

“I would like to invite young people to make a gesture of
tenderness toward the elderly, especially those who are
alone, at home and in residences, those who for many
months have not seen loved ones. Send them a hug,

They are your roots.”

— Pope Francis at Vatican City on July 26, 2020,
the feast day of Sts. Anne and Joachim, Jesus’ grandparents
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